The Fairfax-Loudoun Music Fellowship met on Wednesday, November 11, 2020, on Zoom. At-
tendees included Claudia Libero, Elza Ritter, Sharon Reck, Annie Feigles, Connie Olivera, Jan
Bode, Jeri Bennett, Beverly Teague, Rachel Harmatuk, Sandy Baker, Kathleen LeVasseur, Kay
Willett, Jennene Estes, and Libby McConnell.

Sharon Reck opened the meeting at 10:00 a.m. Libby McConnell read the October minutes,
which were approved with one correction regarding expenses.

Treasurer’s Report: Sandy Baker reported a total of $7,486.37 in the checking account.
Income was all from member dues. There were no expenses this month.

Membership Report: Melinda McCullah sent a report that the club now has 38 paid members.
Members report that email reminders were helpful, and that we could consider reaching out per-
sonally to members next summer to remind them to renew their memberships.

Ashby Ponds Recital: Jane Webb scheduled this event for April 11, 2021 at 3 pm.

Website: Jeri Bennett reported that the website sub-committee decided to build the website
ourselves using Wix. This was decided primarily to save money. Members will need to assist in
building SEO (search engine optimization). A mock version will be available in the next couple of
months.

Fall Festival: Jan Bode had no additional comments on this new festival. Beverly Teague sug-
gested that we have an instructional program on this event in the spring.

Harpsichord: The instrument is at the Baker home. Two members, Elza Ritter and Rachel
Harmatuk, expressed interest in getting trained to use the harpsichord so they could house the
instrument in the future.

FLMF meets next on Zoom on January 13. Karen Pino will schedule a program.

The meeting was adjourned at 10:30 a.m. to be followed by a program by Joy Morin: “Teaching
Music History: Lapbooks, Listening games, and More.”

Respectfully submitted,
Libby McConnell, FLMF Recording Secretary



